To: Claudia Freeland Jolin; Costello, Eric (City Council)
Ce:

Subject:  RE: Council Bill 21-0007 - COVID- 19 Restaurant, Consumer, and Gig Working Relief Act (Downtown
Partnership Feedback)

From: Claudia Freeland Jolin <ciolin@dpob.org>
Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 9:14 AM
Ta: Costello, Eric (City Council} <Eric.Costello@baltimorecity.gov>

Good Morning Councilman,

We want to say first and foremost that DPOB is supportive of this bill and we believe it will produce a positive
impact. We did collect a few comments and thoughts from our C-suite and would like to present them to you here:
We realize that legislation may take a lot of time to pass — perhaps way into the summer. Do you have a timeline on
this? Is there any fast track for this, so that we can let our those who are impacted

know? In addition, once we have a timeline, please let us know how DPOB can help support the dissemination of
marketing and information on this.

- As mentioned by others, we are unclear an how enforcement of this legislation will take place. | have a
more detailed autline an our question, but we would like to know more about how this legislation will lay out

enforcement.
A small note, there is a type in food service second to last paragraph on page 2.

Thank you so much for everything you do!

Best,

Claudia
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The content of this e-mail (including any attachments) is strictly confidential and may be commercially sensitive. If you are

nol, or believe you may not be, the intended recipienl, please advise the sender immediately by return e-mail, delete this
e-mail and deslroy any copies.



